January 3, 1941

Ur, George I. Whitlatoh, Assooiate Geologlst
Tenneasee Dopartmont of Comseirvation '
Division of Geology ~
Nashville, Tonnessoe

Dear Hr, Whit!at@hs. |

Please aooépt my thanlks for your kind lottor of Dgcember 6 and the
roprints of your papers I would like to thank your department also for
gonding one of the bulletins froo of ohawge. -

I think your bulletin 49 ia very fine. I wish we had the equipment
to start e practiesl report like yours. Luockily paleontologie and
stratigraphle information ie¢ in great dewand here among the potroleum
goologists, Thorefore, our type of work f£its in very niesly.

Por the samo reason, I am muoch interested in the palecontology and
etratigraphy of other Coastal Plain astates inoluding Tennossee. Your
stratigraphio notes are quito a help and have considerable bearing on
the prodblems farther south. In writing the Yegua problem, I had overe
looked that the Jackson group in Tonnesses overlies the Wileox group
with the Claiborne group misaing, $his 13 obvicusly a confirmation of
the regional mature of the hlatus at tho base of the Jaoksons It should
have baon mentioned in the Yogua paper,

Your outorop skotohos (Flée. 1, 8, eto.) are vory interaating.
Suoh sketcohea give a oleer pioture of sedimentation conditions and are
muoh bettor than lengthy toxt deseriptions.

At preosent, I om inteoresied in your Midway group, partioulerly the
fossils whioh Saefford oollected and Gabb desoribed. They came from near
HMiddleton in Hardeman County. If you should happen to be in the
viocinity, oould you have the kindness to plok up some fossils or
fossiliferous bloeks and send thom to me? I suppose you Imow the exaot
or approximate looalities from which Safford colleoted his material.
Type looality materiel would bo most usefule

T notloe you publiched one paper with Dr. Huddle. I had the
pleasure to meet him in Chlcago about a year agoe We have ezxohanged
some Tertlary foseils since then.

With ﬁany thanls,

Sinoerely yours,

HBSsle H, B, 8tonszel, Geologist



